
 

 

 

Dear Third Secondary Students, 

I would like to welcome all our dear students back to school. Hope you are 

ready to have a new beginning, full of enthusiasm and determination.  

We understand that this could be the most challenging year of your lives, and 

we understand your fears and the threats facing you. Accordingly, we are certainly 

keen to support you by all means: by our experienced professionals, who exert 

extreme efforts to help you reach your final exams fully confident; staff members, 

who, as much as we can, will guarantee that you are following up and having no 

problems; and admins who will communicate with your parents for more follow up 

and progress.    

We receive phone calls (on school landlines); WhatsApp messages on 

 emailsand  during our working hours,) 01285178338(

, and we also communicate through any time )julivictor.secondary@nrcschools.com(

google classroom’s portals all the time. Kindly, accept your google classroom 

invitations as soon as received, and allow notifications to be able to follow up.     

Hope you a fruitful year full of blessings, remembering that NRC admins, 

teachers and staff’s mere and sole aim is to support you, and guarantee your 

success and achievement.  

Wishing you the best of luck. 

Secondary Stage Supervisor     College Director 

Juli Victor        Hala Toma 
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